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I believe that it is critical to get the school curriculum uploaded to the school website 

so that every parent has the opportunity to investigate the content being taught to 

their child. Furthermore as a grandparent and member of the community and society 

at large I want to know how our youth are being educated for their own benefit and 

that of society. 

As a tax paying member in the community the future of our next generations is 

paramount to my decision making. 

I support SB 409. 

 

Remember your oath 

Regards ... Hal Lawson 


